Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Amber Cannon <ACannon@yatespetroleum.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2014 8:42 AM

To: Randal Pair; Jim Amos; Duncan Whitlock ; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Bob Asher; Katie Parker

Subject: Livingston Ridge SWD Water Line Meeting

Importance: High

Yates is requesting a meeting with BLM and NMOCD to discuss the release that occurred at the Livingston Ridge SWD
Water line on October 27, 2013. We want to get this release cleaned up and options need to be discussed with Yates,
BLM, and NMOCD.

Yates is available next Tuesday (3/18) anytime or next Thursday (3/20) morning. Would BLM and NMOCD be available
to meet either of this days? If not, we would have to try to get a meeting scheduled the week after that.

Yates personnel would be willing to drive to Carlsbad to have the meeting at BLM offices or we can meet here at Yates’
offices.

Thanks,

Amber Cannon

Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111

Cell: (575) 513-8799



